
                      DIRECTOR NEWS 

 

April showers bring May flowers and mud. 

It’s that time of year! SPRING is here. We may have 

some muddy days but we will try to get outdoors 

most days. 

The carwash fundraiser was a big success and we 

would like to thank everyone who participated. Abel 

Simmons was our first place winner. Blake Whitish 

was our runner up in second place. Congratulations 

to both of them for their hard work. 

 

STAR STUDENTS 

MARCH 31-3  CREW 

APRIL  7-10  OLIVER- IYLA 

APRIL  14-16 MICHAELA- 

APRIL  21- 24 HUDSON- EVELYN 

APRIL  28- MAY 1   

 

April 15-16 we will have an Easter Party  

April 17 there is no school 

 

MAY 15TH IS OUR SPRING CONCERT 

MAY 22 ND IS THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 



 

Children evaluation is underway. You should receive 

them within the next week. 

 

Summer School Program registration is open!  

WE HAVE LOTS OF FUN PLANNED. COME JOIN 

US FOR A FANTASTIC SUMMER. 

 

FALL REGISTRATION IS OPEN!  

TELL A FRIEND OR FAMILY TO COME JOIN THE 

FUN. WE LOOK FORWARD TO ALL THE NEW 

LITTLE FACES. 

 

We are looking for some new board members. If you 

think you might be interested please contact me. 

 

If you have questions or concerns or maybe even 

some great ideas give me a call or send a message. 

 

 

Lancaster Preschool Director, 

Angie Griffith 


